Christina Rimes

From: James Koenig

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 11:27 AM
To: Christina Rimes

Subject: FW: Casa Del Lago

Categories: Done/Cancelled/Printed to file
FYI...another.

From: Bob & Carlene [mailto:carbob70@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 3:04 PM

To: James Koenig <JKoenig@Venicegov.com>
Subject: Casa Del Lago

We, the Board of Directors, at Casa Del Lago thank you for your making time to meet with our
representatives this morning. We want the Planning Commission to be informed that, under
present drawing plans (3-25-17), we are pleased with the proposed landscaping/buffer
planned for the border between The Eye Associate commercial building and our residential
property. Please forward this to any and all concerned with the progress of the construction.
Carlene Painter

Board of Directors

Casa Del Lago Condomium Association

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and
iPhone. Select SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida.
There is also a link to the program on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to
SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes,
concerning public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore,
email sent or received on this entity's computer system, including your email address, may be
disclosed to the public and media upon request. If you do not want your email address
released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact
this office by phone or in writing.



Christina Rimes

From: James Koenig

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 11:27 AM

To: Christina Rimes

Subject: FW: letter from planning commission land use application
Categories: Done/Cancelled/Printed to file

Christina,

Should | be forwarding these to you (or JoAnne) if | receive?

Jim K.

From: VOLMERING,ROBERT N & CAROLYN S [mailto:norman@etcmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 2:32 PM

To: James Koenig <JKoenig@Venicegov.com>

Subject: letter from planning commission land use application

Jim, Casa Del Lago condominium owners received a letter from eye associates. Does this
mean the eye associates are going ahead with the plans for developing lot next to us .When
we visited and talked to you they had not gotten back to you with there plans. Are there any
changes to the plans originally in your office?? Thanks Bob Volmering Casa Del Lago

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect
is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select SeeClickFix from your app store on your
device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program on the city’s website,
WWww.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes,
concerning public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore,
email sent or received on this entity's computer system, including your email address, may be
disclosed to the public and media upon request. If you do not want your email address
released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact
this office by phone or in writing.



